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LLOYD’'S REGISTER @F stiipPiNG

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305 11th August, 1959,

Dear Sirs,
Motorship "NASSARIUS"

Lassn, (S) We have been informed by the Owners,
through the Singapore surveyors, that the above
hJAC/ SJL ship has been sold for breaking up,which is to

take place at your port. I therefore think it

well to inform you that this case has now received
the consideration of the Committee, and instructions
have been given for the class of the ship to be
expunged and a notstion "To be broken up" satbéeed
against the ship's name in the Register Book.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy  Clerk to the
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The surveyors,
HONG KONG.




